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[bookmark: _Hlk47520609][bookmark: _GoBack]August 5, 2020: Please note that the follow message has been revised to include a correction to the media release link.

July 31, 2020
Dear Child Care Colleagues,
For your information, please see the media release issued yesterday by the Ministry of Education regarding the reopening of schools in TDSB and across the province. Further information will be shared with you next week and following the anticipated release of updated child care, BASP and TPH guidelines. 

We look forward to our continued partnership in supporting children and families during the 2020-21 school year.  As always, our team remains available should you want to connect with us directly.

Thank you.

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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